
 

 

NOTICE 
 

 
November 28, 2024 
 

 
ROAD CLOSURE AT SMITH STREET NW AND UNIVERSITY AVENUE NW FOR 

PERMANENT SIGNAL INSTALLATION 
 

Please be advised the City of Calgary has a road closure in place at the intersection of Smith Street NW at University 
Avenue NW for the installation of a permanent signal. The work is anticipated to take approximately three weeks to 
complete. 
 
The impacted area was warranted for a permanent signal and upon completion, will be an important measure to 
increase pedestrian safety. 
 
A map has been included below for reference. 
 

• Purpose: The City of Calgary requires temporary road closures to safely install a permanent signal 
 

• Location:  
o Intersection of Smith Street NW and University Avenue NW 

 
• Impacts:  

o Temporary road closure and pedestrian impacts on Smith Street NW 
o No vehicle access and street parking in select areas 
o Increased noise and construction traffic 

 
• Anticipated Dates:  

o Daily road closure will be in place between 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
o Now for approximately three weeks 

 
• Mitigations:  

o Detour signage in place as required 
o Flaggers will be on-site as required 

 
Construction activities and timelines are dependent on various factors and are subject to change. Revisions and timeline 
updates to this notice will be posted on our website at https://myuniversitydistrict.ca/news/ 
 

https://myuniversitydistrict.ca/news/
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